
 

 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Historic Preservation Commission 
of the City of West Hollywood, at their regularly scheduled meeting held on 
Monday, July 28, 2014, has officially continued Item 8.B. (noted below) to 
a regularly scheduled meeting, Monday, August 25, 2014 at 7:00 pm, 
Plummer Park, 7377 Santa Monica Blvd, West Hollywood, CA Rooms 5 
and 6 . 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING: 
 

1275-1285 N. Sweetzer Avenue 
West Hollywood, California 

 
The applicant is requesting the approval of a Mills Act Contract 
for the property located at 1275-1285 North Sweetzer Avenue 

(Fountain Lanai Apartments). 
 
 


